City of Lowell, Oregon Minutes of the City Council Study Session September 5, 2017

The study session was called to order at 7:00 PM by Mayor Bennett

Members Present: Mayor Don Bennett, Jim Burford, Maggie Osgood, Patricia Angelini, Gail Harris

Study Session Topic:

- a. Presentation of the Lowell School District Facilities Plan and Bond Information by Superintendent Dr. Walt Hanline and School Board Chair Joyce Donnell.
- b. Review of Beautification Program CA Cobb gave information on a Green Waste Drop-Off Site, plans are to begin service the last Saturday in October. Seasonal Clean-Up Event will be done two times a year for Lowell citizens at City Hall. It will provide residents and opportunity to dispose of common household materials. Yard of the Month Program will begin in May of 2018.
- c. Review of Business and Development Guides CA provided information on guidelines for starting a business, a development or building a home.
- d. Review of Community Grant Program CA provided information and guidelines on the program.
- e. Review of Towing Contract CA provided information on a Non-Exclusive Agreement for Towing Services for council to review.

Other Business: Mayor gave an update on the fire situation in the area.

Adjourn: 8:37 PM

Approved: Approved:

Don Bennett, Mayor